
 

 

reetings!  Summertime has brought us     

some warm weather, relaxation, and a 

sense of adventure.  We were busy with 

our usual games of Trivia, Bingo, Baking, and we 

also did some gardening.  The residents were 

treated to a pizza supper and beer!  Most 

enjoyed this!  Marie Smith and Janine Specht 

came in and made some beautiful sun catchers, 

with each resident designing their very own.  We 

hung them up in their rooms.  The residents 

enjoyed doing the craft.  We have started our 

Church on Wednesday again! Services from the 

Lutheran, United and Catholic churches.  Thank you, 

ladies, for volunteering your time and for the 

lunches you provide. Glad to have you back!  We 

appreciated the small rain we had which gave us 

some relief from the heat and freshened things up.  

A big thank you to all who have donated the 

vegetables from their gardens!  The residents 

especially enjoyed the corn from the Estuary 

Colony! With harvest once again upon us, we 

would like to wish all farmers a safe one! 
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WITH THE RISING CASES OF COVID WE ARE 

ASKING VISITORS TO BE SCREENED BEFORE 

GOING TO THEIR LOVED ONES ROOM AND 

TO WEAR A MASK WHEN THEY ARE IN OUR 

FACILITY.   

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATON. 

      
      August 2021 

 

EATONIA OASIS LIVING 

OUR SINCERE CONDOLENCES TO THE GILL FAMILY ON THE 
PASSING OF FERNE.  A LOVELY LADY AND WILL BE TRULY 
MISSED. 

  

 

“This morning, the sun endures past dawn.  I realize that it is 

August: the summer’s last stand.” 
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